
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

June 30, 2020 

Town of Pelham Clean Water Initiative 

The Town of Pelham takes our water quality very seriously. In our effort to 

comply with new stormwater management requirements mandated by the EPA 

Clean Water Act, the Town is embracing that challenge in the spirit of maintaining 

our most precious resource...clean water.  

You will see several mailings and social media campaigns with educational 

messages to our citizens, businesses, developers, and those engaged in 

construction activity encouraging best practices to prevent stormwater from 

negatively impacting our surface and groundwater (well) supplies. Look for this 

logo on these messages and you will know the purpose for the outreach is to help 

all of us be more aware and effective in the way we manage our own personal 

impacts to water quality and how to ensure we keep our water clean! 

 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more, please contact Jeff Gowan, 

Planning Director at 603-508-3084 or at jgowan@pelhamweb.com 


